
Scott Guth Named Carnegie National Faculty 
August 1, 2019 
 
Dear Dr. Scroggins, 
 
As you know, the strength and vitality of the Pathway’s Networked Improvement 
Community lies in its members and their commitment and leadership. As the network 
and its work expand, leaders from within the network itself play an increasingly 
important role in guiding the direction of the Pathways NIC. 
 
For this reason we have established the Carnegie National Faculty, a select group of 
network members who have demonstrated leadership within the community and who 
have an interest in further developing the leadership capacity and governance structure of the 
network. Because of the leadership and extensive contributions of Scott Guth, we have invited 
him to join the group of thirty-two existing Carnegie National Faculty. 
 
We are delighted that he has chosen to accept this invitation to join the Carnegie 
National Faculty and work with his colleagues, myself, and others at Carnegie Math 
Pathways to further strengthen network leadership and develop a governance structure for our 
community that meaningfully includes faculty voices within it. It is clear that Scott shares a 
commitment to the students we serve, a passion to see improved 
performance in serving them through the Pathways, a belief in the theory of 
improvement that underlies those Pathways, and a commitment to the improvement 
science that enables and tests innovations to better address our shared problem. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karon 
 
--  
 
Karon Klipple, PhD  
Senior Director  
Carnegie Math Pathways  
WestEd .  400 Seaport Court, Suite 222, Redwood City, CA 94063  
P: 650.381.6456   E: kklippl@wested.org 
Facebook | Twitter . Learn more: carnegiemathpathways.org 
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